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I oppose SB 210. Voting by mail has successfully increased voters engagement and 

it is something I am proud that Oregon does. In person voting is inefficient, a burden 

on full time workers and those with mobility or transportation issues, and exposes 

people to potential voter intimidation at the polls. SB 210 is an attack on our voting 

rights. 


